Please Note for all Telehealth Patients:    
· Please provide written documentation from your insurance company that your insurance plan covers telehealth.
· Please provide written documentation from your insurance company that your insurance plan has waived copay for the behavioral health session. 
· The Zoom link will be sent to your phone or email at the appointment time.
· Note: There may be a delay for several minutes while the provider is finishing with another patient. 

Not all individual plans have this built into their policy, despite what may have been advertised. 
Thank you
